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Student Groups (Clubs, Services, and ISG’s)

● Winter Audits preparations to be sent out
● Club Committee had their last meeting, I will be presenting the last club approval/rejections

and constitutions approval/rejections
● Final revisions of club status and masterlist for the next incoming team

Mental Health

● Check out the mental Health Report
● Congratulations to the Team for the successful anticafe event @ gerts! Come to lower field

tomorrow (Friday April 07) to pie some execs for a good cause

Projects

● SSMU Awards was a lovely evening!
● Finishing up Training Materials
● The event GET WILD with CSU and ASFA is tonight and is SOLD OUT
● SSMU portal has a definitive date for LAUNCH (finally!!!!) is the first week of August with all

modules

McGill Student Services and Miscellaneous

● SSMU will  present at the Meet McGill on Campus to talk to incoming students
● Early discussions with McGill for a GERTS terrace, and other projects related to the building
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